
 

Spring, 2015 

Dear Professional Colleagues in our UU Faith, 

Last June the Director of Religious Education at the UU Church of Nashua retired 
after 29 years of service here.  The new position of Interim  Director of Lifespan 
Religious Education was ably filled during 2014-15 by Meredith Olson. 

Meredith decided not to accept the option in her contract to take a second year with 
the UU Church of Nashua, and so now the congregation seeks another Interim 
professional for 2015-16, again with an option to extend for a year.  The long-
anticipated newly called minister, whom we expect will begin here in August, will 
have input into the extension decision. 

The Interim Director of Lifespan Religious Education we seek will lead the 
Religious Education Committee, the Youth Advisors, and the Spiritual 
Development Committee, all of which did well under Meredith's leadership.  The 
new Interim will work with the new minister and will continue to develop 
programs for lifelong learning for children, youth, young adults, and adults.  

At this point we offer a full-time position with all UUA-suggested benefits.  The 
salary will be appropriate for the  mid-size two congregation that the UU Church 
of Nashua has recently become. 

If you have questions about the position that you would like to discuss with me, 
please email me at intminjen@aol.com and we can set up a time to talk.   

I believe that this congregation is set on a path of excellence in spiritual 
development for all ages; it is an exciting prospect. 

Faithfully, 

Janet Newman, Accredited Interim Minister 
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